PREBATOR COMMITTEE REPORT
December 9, 1962

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Howard Franklin with
eighteen people present.

Bert Lockhart of the Game Department was present and gave
the views of the Game Department on predators.

The diagrams for Magpie traps were turned in and will be made
available to all clubs. Len Mabbott, President of the Big Game
Council, Spokane, reported the Magpie trap was working good for
them and a bétter farmer-sportsmen relationship was created.

Earl Cisco, Secretary of the Sno King hounds club reported the
following Eredators taken by them in the following five counties:
King, Island, Snohomish, Pierce and Skagit; 253 coons, 102 bobcats,
23 coyotes, 65 opcssum, 2 cougars, 16 fox and many porcupines and
skunk not turned in.

Chairman,
Howard Franklin





